
ETHERLEY LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER- 30th April 2021 

 

We have had another busy week in school this week. We have a new mud kitchen in 

our Early Years outdoor area and a new kitchen area in our Early Years classroom. 

The children have been thoroughly enjoying exploring them and I am sure you will 

agree that they look fabulous!  

 

Reminder- Monday 3rd May Day Bank Holiday 

Please remember that school will be closed this coming Monday, 3rd May, as it is the Early May Day 

Bank Holiday. We will reopen on Tuesday 4th May. 

 

         STAR OF THE WEEK  

Mrs Elder - Class 1 Evie B Mr Soulsby  - Class 6 Gracie M 

Mrs Jones - Class 2 Phoebe D Mrs Burkill  -  Class 7 Elpida B 

Mrs Jeavons  - Class 3 Bella B Miss Jones  -  Class 8 Oscar K 

Miss Strophair  -  Class 4 Jakey S Mrs Summerson  -  Class 9 Sophie H 

Mrs Wakes  -  Class 5 Charlie S Miss Wilkinson  -  Class 10 Anya W 

 

Upcoming Dates for Your Diary 

May Day Bank Holiday:  Mon 3rd May 

Half Term Holiday:         School Closes Fri 28th May - Reopens Tues 8th June 

            (Mon 7th June is a Teacher Training Day) 

Summer Break:           School Closes Fri 16th July 

                                         (Mon 19th and Tues 20th July are Teacher Training Days) 

Have a happy and safe long weekend from all of us at Etherley 

Lane! 


